
        061522 NRM 
 

 
 

Transparency in Coverage 
 
Beginning July 1st, 2022, the Transparency in Coverage Rules (TIC Rules) requires 
group health plans and health insurance issuers to make available to the public, 
negotiated rates for all covered items with in-network providers, and historical 
payments to and billed charges from, out-of-network providers, through machine- 
readable files (MRFs) posted on their internet website, updated monthly.  
 
To ensure data integrity, all files must conform to a non-proprietary, open standard 
format and be encrypted for security. MediExcel Health Plan will publish its machine- 
readable files in the JSON format to its website on or around the first day of every 
month. 
 

• In-Network: negotiated rates for all covered items and services between the plan or 
issuer and in-network providers. 
https://www.dropbox.com/s/y0cyzud1dddzbiz/In-Network%20MRF.json?dl=0  
 

• Out-of-Network: allowed amounts paid to, and billed charges from, out-of-network 
providers for all covered services within a 90-day period. 
https://www.dropbox.com/s/9j2stadebm2lpva/Out-of-Network%20MRF.json?dl=0  
 


